From: Sarah Day

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:29 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| have lived in Hobart for 36 years. | am a teacher and published writer. | am utterly dismayed at the lack of
transparency of the so-called PoSS process. We urgently need strong guidelines that ensure transparency and to
restore public trust in the process of the Mac Point assessment.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Day
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